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Dear Don: 

January 12, 1966 

In answer to your letter of the 31st, the reason that you have not received 
any copy of American Antiquity since the July issue, is that the October issue 
(and the memoir that went with it) was delayed in printing, and then there was 
a big follow-up regarding the mailing and we only just found out that the issue 
has been sitting at the printers in Salt Lake City without having been mailed 
out. As you can imagine, yours is not the only inquiry we have received about 
it. As far as I know, everybody will be receiving the October issue within the 
next week or so. For all I know, you may get it before you get this letter. 

Dr. Campbell tells me that the January issue also may be a little late in coming 
out - perhaps early in February . 

In any case, you have not been 
everyone else in the Society. 
time to the printer, it upsets 
no fault of his own. 

neglected - or rather you have been and so has 
Since Tom Campbell gets a copy submitted in 
him pretty badly when the issue, _is delayed through 

It sounds like you are doing some mighty interesting work with Earl Swanson, and 
I look forward someday to .~ repax.t_on this at a meeting com lete 
motion pictures. I near that some reports on your work are coming out in Tebiwa, 
and I am putting a note to this effect in the newsletter of the Texas Archeological 
Society. Doubtless, this will up the subscriptions for this year. 

It was a real pleasure 
other again before too 

EMD/cb 

seeing you in Dallas and I hope we will be able to see each 
long - possibly at the meeting next May in Reno. 

s~~ 
E. Mott Davis 

---


